
Townsend detachment #920 
MarineCorp League 
Montgomery, Alabama 
 
Minutes of the Meeting 
Date: 17 June 2018 
Time: 0930 
Location: The Coles’ Home 
Attendance: 17 members 3 guests 
 
Commandant Burtron called the meeting to order at 0930. 
 
Sergeant at Arms declared meeting for official business. 
 
Open Ceremony: 
Colors were posted 
Pledge of Allegiance  
Marine Hymn 
Opening Prayer  
 
New Member Applicants: 
None 
 
Roll Call of Officers: 
All present except for Paymaster(excused), Chaplin(excused), and Jr. Past Commandant(excused) 
 
Minutes for June 2018 submitted for approval. 
 
Sick Call and announcements: 
Don Fisher….surgery 
Tommy Davis 
Bob Johnson 
Charles Harris….mission work 
 
Officer Reports: 
*Commandant Burtron discussed the State Convention, various projects, tag fund, Wall of Vietnam 
Faces…need photos from Tri-County, surrounding areas. 
 
*Detachment members dues need to be paid by end of July to meet August deadline. 
 
Old Business: 
Toys for Tots….one location will be at BX Maxwell AFB, one at a local Walmart. 
 
POW/MIA Recognition Ceremony, September 22, 2018, at State Capital.  Luncheon will be provided 
after ceremony by Townsend Detachment….others can still volunteer to put lunch bags together. 
 



A memorial service was held in Greenwood, Mississippi for the Marines who lost their lives in a 
helicopter crash a year ago.  
 
National Convention will be held in New York, August 12-13.  Those attending from our detachment are 
Don Fisher, Nancy Burtron, and Chuck Moore. 
 
Welcome Aboard Picnic for Marines held at Maxwell Air Force Base Family pavilion.  Need donations for 
door prizes. Richard Davis is Officer in charge. 
 
Townsend Memorial in October 2018-Chuck Moore. 
 
Christmas Party Host needed. 
 
New Business: 
 State of Alabama Marine Corp League Web Site is updated. 
 
Next year Convention will be held in Birmingham, hosted by Krulack Detachment. 
 
Helmet Drive in Tallassee…need to set a date. 
 
Good of the League: 
Cookout at the Coles was a great success!  Shooting range was a “hit!”  Nancy teaching Susan to ride a 
“mega” big ATV!  Susan finding seashell heaven! Special thanks to the Coles for hosting the June 
Meeting! 
 
Closing Ceremony: 
 
Retire the Colors 
Closing Prayer 
Sergeant at Arms declared meeting closed. 
 
Prepared by Susan Fulks, Adjutant 


